Tibetan Nehru Memorial Foundation School

Inter-House English Elocution Contest 2023 14th April 2023

Project: Accelerated English Learning

On 14th April 2023, the Tibetan Nehru Memorial Foundation School organized an Inter House English Elocution Contest in the Assembly Hall. The contest featured participants from four houses - Gendun House, Sangay House, Dhamchoe House, and Tsultrim House. Each house sent one candidate for poem recitation from the middle section (Class V to VIII) and one candidate from the senior classes (Class IX to XII).



In addition to the house masters, language teachers played a significant role in preparing the students and organizing the event. The contest was also part of the ongoing Accelerated English Learning program, which is supported by the Tibetan Children's Education Foundation, Montana, USA.

The event was well-organized, and the students delivered impressive performances, making it challenging for the judges to select the best speakers and winning house. However, Ms.

Tsering Yangchen from Gendun House won the best elocutionist award from the junior section, while Ms. Karma Yangchen from Dhamchoe house won the best speaker award.



